On Thursday, November 18th, students and teachers in
Carlsbad celebrated a Friendship Feast. Each class-
room discussed the importance of being helpful friends
and sharing with one another. The children were so ex-
cited for the feast. We enjoyed good food and friends
as we celebrated the season of giving.
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